
Daily Announcements – Monday January 27 

 

Calling all sabres! There is officially 1 week left until this year’s senior 

basketball pep rally. Make sure to wear all blue and red outfits on February 

3rd (next Monday) and show up to the large gym at lunch with your best 

school spirit! Let’s cheer our Sabre athletes on in the skills challenge and 

hype them up for their playoff games!! Get excited everyone!! 

 

Hey Sabres! The Grad council will be selling baked good on Thursday at 

lunch! Don't miss out and come find us in front of the office! 

 

 

Student Employment Opportunity for Summer 2025- The Young Women in 

Public Safety is now open for applications! This program provides a unique 

opportunity to explore careers in safety and security, connect with experts, 

and visit top organizations like the Canada Border Services Agency, 

RCMP, and more! 

If you are a high school student who identifies as a woman and will be 16 

years old by July 7, 2025, you are encouraged to apply! Preference will be 

given to those in Grade 11. 

The application deadline is February 12, 2025. Don’t miss out on this 

amazing opportunity to gain valuable experience and make connections in 

the public safety field.  For more information and to apply please connect 

with Ms. Nieken-Spence. 

 

 

Girls Club is collecting non- perishable food items and warm clothes to 

donate to the Harvest Project.  Please bring some in and place in the boxes 

provided. Sign the QR code to enter to win a prize.   


